GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION
MEGHALAYA:::SHILLONG

No. CE/SCHOL/AD/1/2018-19/112 Dated Shillong the 19" July, 2024
PUBLIC NOTICE

In continuation to our Public Notice vide. No. CE/SCHOL/AD/1/2018-19/110 dated 9™ May 2024, it is to
inform all applicants availing benefits from different types of scholarship schemes via. National
Scholarship Portal (NSP) are required to comply with the following:

1. Applicants are required to complete their Aadhaar enrollment well in advance as the NSP portal has
been opened recently for different scholarship schemes for the Academic Year 2024-25. The aadhaar
enrollment will allow the applicants to avail the scholarship schemes.

2. Upon receiving the Aadhaar cards, the same may be seeded/linked with the applicants own bank
account and get it DBT enabled to allow for seamless disbursement of scholarship funds.

3. After Aadhaar seeding, the concerned Bank Branches of the applicants are required to update the same

at the NPCI mapper.
Sd/-
Director of Higher & Technical Education
Meghalaya:::Shillong




